
Morning Announcements 

Wednesday, November 17, 2010 
Day 61 

 

Attention all National Honor Society members, the Christmas food drive will 

begin today and continue through December 10
th

.  All members are required 

to bring 5 cans or 5 dollars for cans to C11 or A3.  Also all canned food 

committee members will meet in Mrs. McCall’s room, A3, next Tuesday, 

November 23
rd

 afterschool. 

 

Seniors don’t forget to sign up for College Application Day which will be held 

this Friday, November 19!  See your counselor if you have questions. 

 

All JV cheerleaders will meet this afternoon in Mrs. McEntire’s Room at 3:05.  

Practice will last until 4:30. 

 

The Auto Club will be having a Car Show here this Saturday.  Please be sure 

to have all cars removed from A Lot.  The Auto Club will meet during 

homeroom today. 

 

There will be a meeting during homeroom in D 4 for all girls interested in 

playing softball in the Spring. 

 

Congratulations to the following Junior Class Officers: 

President:   Amy Arellano 

Vice President:  Sydney Metcalf 

Secretary:  Bianca Burnette 

Treasurer:  Callie Pruett 

Member-at-Large:  Lori Neri 

We will have a brief meeting in Mrs. Mahoney’s Room, C8, after school this 

afternoon. 

 

Mandatory Student Council meeting tomorrow after school in Mrs. Larson’s 

Room, B8. 

 

Faculty Chorus will meet this afternoon at 3:10 in the chorus trailer. 

 

 

 

 

 



AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

All JV cheerleaders will meet this afternoon in Mrs. McEntire’s Room at 3:05.  

Practice will last until 4:30. 

 

Junior Class officers will meet this afternoon in Mrs. Mahoney’s Room, C8. 

 

Faculty Chorus will meet this afternoon at 3:10 in the Chorus trailer. 

 

DECA competition practice at 3:00 in Mrs. Cragg's office!  If you can not 

attend practice, you must see Mrs. Cragg before leaving today! 

  

Reminder to Marketing and DECA students - Friday is the last day to turn in 

permission slips and payment for the "Charlotte Behind the Scenes" trip!  

Don't miss out!  See Mrs. Cragg after school on Thursday or anytime on 

Friday to turn these in!   

 

There will be a brief Auto Club meeting tomorrow afternoon and Friday 

afternoon.  If you ordered a shirt, please pick it up by Friday.  Any leftover 

shirts will be sold at the Car Show on Saturday. 

 

COSTA RICA travelers must turn in money for tigers by tomorrow 

afternoon. See Mrs. Birthright after school today in A7 if you have not turned 

in your Tiger money and orders. 

 

 

 

 


